A\
=)

®

100 YEARS OF SCOUTING
Colebraring the Glventire * Continuing thie Jowusney

Mr. Donnie Snow

Director

Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department
City Hall Annex,

800 Center Street, Room 127

Racine, WI 53403

April 14,2011
Dear Mr. Snow:

I am working with a very special Multi Cultural Market Initiative called Soccer and
Scouting here in Racine. We have built very good relationships within the Latino
Community; specifically Liga de Amateur Footbol de Racine (LAFUR); a children, youth
and adult (both women and men) soccer league. We are entering our second year of
LAFUR utilizing our Scouting program, their numbers of youth served have continued to
increase. We continue utilizing the ML King Center and Park High School for program
activities, practice and inner league games and are grateful for support from the City of
Racine and Racine Unified School District.

Last year the City of Racine granted our program of the Boy Scouts of America, a
reduction of fees (50%) for the duration of the outdoor season. We are seeking the same
waiver from May 5 — October 9, 2011. If our waiver is approved on your May 11, 2011
meeting, we ask that it become retroactive from May 5, 2011.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. I look forward to other projects we can
help positively impact the youth of Racine such as Eagle Scout projects and local adopt a
park programs.

Regards,
/ <
[

Tom Turpin
District Director
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